
NOTICE OF VACANCY ON BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
(Government Code Section 1780) 

 
OAK VALLEY HOSPITAL DISTRICT 

1425 West H Street 
Oakdale, CA   

 
March 6, 2025 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that there is currently one (1) vacancy on the Board of Directors of Oak 
Valley Hospital District, a California Local Health Care District.  The vacancy was created by the 
resignation of Director Shirrelle O. Moore on March 6, 2025. 

All members of the Board of Directors must live within the boundaries of the Health Care District 
and must be registered voters in Stanislaus County. 

The Board of Directors of this District intends to make an appointment to the vacant Board Seat at 
a Special Meeting of the Board on the following date, time and location: 

Date:  March 24, 2025 

Time:  5:30 p.m. 

Location: Oak Valley Medical Plaza 
Royal and Charter Oak Conf. Rooms 
First Floor 
1425 West H Street 
Oakdale, CA   
 

The term of this appointment will be until the next general election in November 2026.  At that time 
the seat will be put before the voters for the remainder of the term for seat on the Board of Directors 
from December 2026 to December 2028. 

Interested people residing within the District may submit a Letter of Interest to Oak Valley Hospital 
District, 350 S. Oak Avenue Oakdale, Ca 95361 Attn: Matt Heyn, Chief Executive Officer. 

Letters of Interest should include the following information: 

 Name and physical residence address of the applicant; 
 Summary of occupational and/or professional background; and 
 A description of the Applicant’s history in the District, and why the applicant wishes to become 

a member of the District Board. 
 Applicants are welcome to also include a resume/curriculum vitae. 


